
Term 4 Week 1 

                               

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 4. This is the term in which we can officially bid 
farewell to the cold, dark days of Winter and look forward to the bright and 
beautiful season of Spring. This year we are also eagerly looking forward to 
the end of this current lockdown (we all hope!!) and we will be excitedly 
preparing to welcome everyone back to School. Surely not too long now. 

Please have a look at the home learning grid for this coming week and 
prepare to delve into your larders and fridges as we will be finding out all 
about ‘food’! It would be great if you could plan to do some cooking with 
your child or even make something as simple as a sandwich together or 
prepare some tasty snacks.  

We will also continue with our ‘Chinese New Year’ project, so if you haven’t 
already, perhaps you could sample some Chinese food this week. 

I will have the new Home Learning Packs ready for you to collect from the 
Main Office at School from Tuesday 23rd February and I will also make sure 
that reading books are changed and ready to go home too. Please feel free to 
email me if you have any questions or need to check anything with us. As 
usual my email address is servine@ashckschool.org and Mrs Lead’s is 
clead@ashckschool.org . We will always try to get back to you ASAP. 

Please note that we will be having our first Term 4 Zoom Meeting (all being 
well!) on Monday 22nd February at 10am. The Meeting ID is 973 8977 0757 
and the Passcode is 8u41PV . I will ask Mrs Bailey to send out a reminder via 
Comms first thing on Monday morning too. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there for our Chinese New Year sing along 
and general post half term catch up. 

Take care everyone and we hope you have a good week. 

Mrs Ervine, Mrs Lead and the EYFS Team x 

mailto:servine@ashckschool.org
mailto:clead@ashckschool.org

